
WAMEGO HIGH SCHOOL

Little Raider Preschool
Jacquie Steinbacher, FACS, Head Teacher

steinbacherj@usd320.com

801 Lincoln Street

Wamego, KS 66547

785-456-2214 ext. 5119 Fax: 785-456-7382

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your patience in getting this PreSchool year started. We are enrolling students at this time
and enrollment slots are filled on a first come first serve basis. Students may enroll after the start date with
adjustment to fees.

Due to the high school schedule changes, the hours of Little Raider Preschool will be offered on
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday from 12:00 noon - 3:00 p.m. There will be no morning sessions. When USD
#320 is not in session, LRP will also not be in session.

The first day of PreSchool will be on Tuesday, October 10, 2023. The last day for this semester is
December 14, 2023. I have attached a schedule of dates for this semester. Enrollment consists of a fall and
spring semester which are approximately three months each in length. Fall sessions run October to December.
Spring sessions run March to May.

Children need to be three years old by September 1st to attend Little Raider Preschool Fall semester. We
also accept five-year-old children as long as they are not enrolled in Kindergarten. Children must be potty
trained before they will be accepted into Little Raider Preschool.

The fee for the fall semester is $90.00 to cover the cost of snacks and supplies during Little Raider
Preschool. Payments may be made to WHS Little Raider PreSchool by check, cash, or credit card. You may pay
at the WHS office or directly to me.

The enrollment packet will soon be on-line on the Wamego USD 320 web page. I have attached forms
with this email. I can also mail forms for you to fill out if you provide me with your mailing address. In
addition to those forms listed, a copy of your child’s immunization record and health physical are needed.

Completed enrollment forms can be mailed or emailed to the contact information included in the letter heading.
You may also hand deliver to the second floor office of Wamego High School.
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Please mark the option that applies to your child:

______ my child will be attending Littler Raider Preschool for the fall semester

______ my child will not be attending Little Raider Preschool for the fall semester

Little Raider Preschool is part of the Family and Consumer Science (FACS) classes taught at Wamego High
School. High school students enrolled in Early Childhood Development classes learn about the development
and care of preschool children ages three to five years old. In these classes, high school students learn how the
preschool children develop emotionally, socially, mentally, and physically. They also learn how to use positive
guidance techniques, care skills and safety procedures to assist the preschool children in a structured
environment. The high school students participate in the planning and implementing of the activities of the
lesson plans that will be taught to the preschool children. We offer education lessons such as the alphabet letter
of the week, simple math, writing and pre-reading skills, colors and shapes in addition to the theme lessons that
are seasonal based. Skills to prepare the children for kindergarten are a priority.

The Early Childhood Development students and I look forward to the opportunity to work with your child at
Little Raider Preschool.

Sincerely,
Jacquie Steinbacher
Family And Consumer Science Instructor
Little Raider Preschool Instructor
Wamego High School/FACS Department, Room 119


